
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Registered Office: SpiceJet Limited, Kamaraj Domestic Terminal, Chennai Airport, Chennai- 600 027, Tamil Nadu, India 
CIN: L51909TN1984PLC082330, Website: www.spicejet.com 

Per Facsimile +91 22 2272 3121 
 
October 7, 2015 
 
Listing Compliance, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Subject: Clarification regarding news item appearing in Financial Chronicle on 

October 2, 2015 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
We refer to your email dated October 5, 2015 seeking clarification on news item 
appearing in Financial Chronicle on October 2, 2015 titled as “SpiceJet asked to Pay 
Rs.70 lakh daily to clear AAI dues”. 
 
In this regard, we would like to clarify that the Company has been making remittances 
to the Airport Authority of India (“AAI”) in accordance with its existing understanding 
with AAI and has not received any communication from AAI for payment of any 
additional amount as reported in the news item. 
 
This is for your information and further dissemination to investors. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours truly, 
For SpiceJet Limited 

 
Chandan Sand 
VP (Legal) & Company Secretary 


